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Chelsom Set to Launch New Collection  

Following their 75th anniversary in 2022, the team at Chelsom are excited to announce their hotly 
anticipated brand new collection, Edition 28, which launches on May 23rd 2023 at Clerkenwell 
Design Week.  

The product launch incorporates a complete makeover of its existing lighting collection as well as a 
brand new website, new sub-brands and an accompanying new catalogue, for which Chelsom are 
world famous. The new collections are made up of an array of different decorative lighting styles, 
designed specifically with global hospitality, marine and residential interiors projects in mind. 

Designed entirely in-house by Robert and Will Chelsom, the new collections will be on show at 
Clerkenwell Design Week within an exclusive and private exhibition space. This will be the first time 
Chelsom have exhibited at this globally recognised design event so don’t miss it!  

For further information or to request a catalogue please contact 01253 831404 or email 

marketing@chelsom.co.uk . 
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